
Courtney Cooper and and Cece Pringle are both graduates of
the VIU/SD63 Hairstylist program and are happily working
together at La Boutique in Sidney. 
Both are Stelly's 2021 graduates.  Cece took the Hair Program
in her grade 12 year as a dual credit student and is now
working on her youth apprenticeship. Courtney started her
youth apprenticeship program after finishing high school and
then took the program as an adult. The youth apprenticeship
program, through Skill Trades BC, allows school-aged students
to earn credits while learning a trade. 
Congratulations to both of these young women to watch!
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TRADE STUDENTS SPOTLIGHT

BRAVO SD63! 
A huge shout out to all the SD63
participants of the South Island
Skills Canada competition. Our
district brought home 11 Gold, 6
Silver, and 5 Bronze medals,  plus
an honourable mention. Best of
luck to all of our students
advancing to provincials in April. 
Well done team!
Click here to see the list of all
our winners! 

Students are finishing up with their final week
of welding and metalwork, before starting
heavy duty mechanics after spring break. 
Big congratulations to Noah Pross for winning
the Golden Helmet award at the Golden
Helmet award to celebrate his hard work.

Events, info sessions, and more!
There are plenty of available options for students to gather
information on what they want to do and where they want
to be after graduation. SD63 career staff are always
updating our Career Education website with post
secondary info sessions, job fairs, open houses, workshops,  
and educational events. Keep checking the Saanich Career
Ed website for the latest in what's happening!

https://careered.sd63.bc.ca/
https://twitter.com/sd63careers
https://www.instagram.com/sd63careers/?hl=en
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFcudl0ygU/edit

